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1st March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

To celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March, we are reading and 
celebrating books by Julia Donaldson across the whole school. Our pupils are invited 
to dress up as a character from one of her books, including The Gruffalo, The 
Gruffalo’s child, Room on the Broom, The Stickman, and The Highway Rat, The 
Snail and the Whale and The Smartest Giant in Town. 

World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books, storytelling and reading. We 
are also holding a ‘Decorate your classroom door as a book Jacket’ competition, 
where students will decorate their classroom door with images from their favourite 
book by Julia Donaldson. We have had some amazing prizes for the best decorated 
door! 

Prizes will be awarded for the best costumes as well! 

 

Yours sincerely 

Tatjana Zeljic 

Assistant Head for Primary 

 


